
 
 

SPOKANE COUNTY 
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT No. 8 

 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

June 10, 2025 
6:00 p.m. 

 
 
The Board of Commissioners of Spokane County Fire Protection District No. 8 will hold a public 
hearing to consider the proposed annexation of an area generally described as the Campbell 
Road Annexation. The proposed annexation comprises approximately 40 acres. A copy of the 
legal description of the area proposed for annexation is available at the District headquarters 
station located at 12100 E. Palouse Hwy. Valleyford, WA 99036. The area has been requested 
to be annexed into the District by a petition signed by the owners of approximately 100% of the 
area. The hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. on June 10, 2025 at 12100 E. Palouse Hwy. 
Valleyford, WA and via Zoom. Zoom ID and access is posted at www.scfd8.org. All interested 
persons are invited to attend. 
 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS/TRANSLATION SERVICES call 509-926-6699, or email 
admin@scfd8.org 48 hours in advance.  SCFD8 assures nondiscrimination in accordance with 
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987 (P.O. 100.259) 
and the Americans with Disabilities Act.  For more information with respect to accessibility of 
Spokane County Fire District 8, please contact Division Chief Kristopher Cress at 509-926-
6699. 


